CABFCO 002/19

PS/chancellor of the Eschequer
PS/Foreign Secretary
PS/ SS / DT1

00 TOKYO

GRS 160

CONFIDENTIAL
FM CABINET OFFICE 190850Z JUL 85
TO IMMEDIATE TOKYO
TELEGRAM NUMBER MISC 288 OF 19 JULY
FOLLOWING PERSONAL FOR H E SIR SYDNEY GIFFARD KCMG, FROM SIR ROBERT
ARMSTRONG.

TOKYO ECONOMIC SUMMIT

THE JAPANESE PRIME MINISTER HAS SENT A MESSAGE VIA HIS PERSONAL REPRESENTATIVE, REISHI TESHIMA, SUGGESTING THAT THE DATES FOR NEXT YEAR'S TOKYO SUMMIT SHOULD BE 3, 4 AND 5 MAY 1986.
I WOULD BE GRATEFUL IF YOU WOULD PASS THE FOLLOWING REPLY TO TESHIMA. BEGINS:

DEAR REISHI
THANK YOU FOR YOUR MESSAGE PROPOSING THAT THE DATES FOR THE TOKYO
ECONOMIC SUMMIT SHOULD BE 3, 4 AND 5 MAY 1986.
I CONFIRM THAT THE PRIME MINISTER WOULD BE HAPPY TO ACCEPT
PRIME MINISTER NAKASONE'S INVITATION FOR THESE DATES. IN PRINCIPLE,
WE SHOULD BE CONTENT WITH YOUR PLAN FOR A SIMULTANEOUS ANNOUNCE—
MENT IN THE AUTUMN, BUT WE SHALL OF COURSE NEED TO KEEP IN TOUCH
ABOUT THIS.
WITH BEST WISHES
ROBERT ARMSTRONG
ENDS:

NNNN

SENT AT 19:0930Z BY PRC

